Dear Hannah,

| am writing regarding the premises license application for 18 High Street, Amesbury. This
department did not make comments regarding the application during the consultation period
because the proposals were being considered under the planning process, which is ongoing. | am
aware that a number of conditions have been agreed to be attached to the licence should it be
approved.

Should the licence and planning permission be granted and complaints about a public or statutory
nuisance be made in the future this department would investigate and take appropriate action.
There are powers under the Environmental Protection Act 1990 to investigate and take formal
action regarding a statutory noise nuisance and we can apply for the licence to be reviewed under
the provisions of the Licensing Act 2003.

Please contact me if you wish to discuss this matter.
Kind regards

Vicky
Mrs Vicky Brown

Senior Environmental Health Officer (Environmental Control & Protection)

Address: Wiltshire Council, Public Protection Services, The Council House, Bourne Hill, Salisbury,
Wiltshire. SP1 3UZ



